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Friday 22nd May 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Many thanks to the majority of you who have taken the time to complete our 

short survey. Overall, the survey has shown us that 68% of parents/carers who 

completed it, said they would be sending their children back to school from the 

1st June, subject to health and safety procedures being in place. 

If the government goes ahead with the plan to reopen schools from the 1st June, 

we have now developed a safe phased reopening plan based on this and your 

responses. If you said you did not want your child to return yet and you change 

your mind at any time, please let us know. We have still prepared a place for 

your child (in the identified year groups) if you decide you would like them to 

attend school.  

We are able to confirm the return dates below for each year group. Please be 

aware that we are still working on the detailed practicalities that you will need 

to know before your child returns to school, including details of which ‘bubble’ 

your child will be in and which school entrances etc. Therefore, we will send 

this detailed information as soon as it is available next week (during half term). 

If the government change the date to reopen, we will revise the dates on our 

plan and inform you as soon as possible. In this circumstance, our keyworker 

provision will continue to go ahead.   

Date  Year Group in 

School 

Where and How 

Monday 1st 

June 

Key worker and 

vulnerable children 

from Nursery to 

Year 5 

Year 4 & 5 – Junior School  

Drop off from 8.30am – 8.45am 

Collection from 3.00pm – 3.15pm 

 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 (for 1st & 2nd June), 

Year 2, Year 3 - First School 

Drop off from 8.50am – 9.05am 

Collection from 3.20pm – 3.35pm 

This provision is Monday to Friday  
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Monday 1st 

June  

Year 6 children 

including Key 

Worker & 

Vulnerable children 

Junior School  

Drop off from 8.30am – 8.45am 

Collection from 3.00pm – 3.15pm 

Monday to Thursday provision (except for Key 

Worker children) 

Wednesday 

3rd June  

Year 1 children 

including Key 

Worker & 

Vulnerable children 

First School 

Drop off from 8.50am – 9.05am 

Collection from 3.20pm – 3.35pm 

Monday to Thursday provision (except for Key 

Worker children) 

Monday 8th 

June  

Reception and 

Nursery children 

including Key 

Worker & 

Vulnerable children 

First School 

Monday to Thursday provision. Full days but 

biweekly. (except for Key Worker children) 

Due to the high number of children returning, 

unfortunately we do not have the appropriate 

learning environment space or staffing to 

accommodate 16 Early Years ‘bubbles’.  

Therefore, we are in a position currently where we 

are only able to offer provision to children on a 

biweekly basis. The ‘bubble’ your child is in, 

including the weeks your child will be in school, will 

be sent to you next week.  

We hope to be able to answer more of your detailed questions next week (over 

half term) when we send more information that is specific about your child’s 

return. 

The staff team and I really look forward to welcoming the children back to school 

from the 1st June, and although it will not be like school any of us have known 

before, we will still have fun and enjoy the time we have back together.  

Take care and stay safe. 

Liz Hardy and the Senior Leadership Team 

 
Liz Hardy 
Headteacher 


